
 

 

I now have a new weatherproof jacket—
sensible aƫre for winter  down south! 

Mary finds it very different from horse-riding! 

Holy Child School, Dallas have a Junior  
Josephite Group and "Never see a need 
without doing something about it". 
Thanks kids for keeping Mary MacKillop's 
Legacy alive! Just like Mary MacKillop,  
you too "lend people a hand"! 

Regency Park Primary School, WanƟrna 
yelled ...  

"Mary MacKillop, no. 1 Australian"! 

The Travelling Sisters Roadshow spent 
Ɵme today with children in the Mitcham 
Parish preparing for ConfirmaƟon.  
They learnt about the people helped with 
'small life changing projects', by telling 
the stories of the owners of these shoes. 

Yarralinda School, Mooroolbark ...  
a liƩle school with lots of enthusiasm! 

Thanks for students at Our Lady Help of  
ChrisƟans, East Brunswick  ... you certainly spread 
the message of the Mary MacKillop FoundaƟon 
LOUD and clear! 

A visit to Sacred Heart School, Morwell. 
      Did you know Mary MacKillop was an excellent horse rider? 

The	Travelling	Sisters’	Roadshow	is	a	educational	initiative	of	the	Mary	MacKillop	Foundation,		
created	to	assist	small	life	changing	projects.		
Last	year,	South	Australian	Sister,	Julianne	Murphy	rsj,	with	several	Sisters	as	companions,		
travelled	the	length	and	breadth	of	mainland	Australia,	visiting	schools,	parishes	and	other		
organisations.	
Using	fun	and	engaging	activities,	they	have	educated	young	Australians	about	the	Mary		
MacKillop	Foundation,	and	inspired	young	people	to	work	towards	improving	the	quality	of	life						
of	people	in	all	parts	of	Australia	who	are	affected	by	poverty.		
Julianne	is	on	the	road	again,	this	year,	travelling	with	her	‘co-driver’		Mary	MacKillop	(a	puppet!	)		
After	several	weeks	in	Victoria,	she	is	currently	travelling	across	Tasmania.			
A	great	communicator,	she	has	been	recording	her	experiences	through	emails	and	Facebook.			



 

 

		This	week’s	postcard	from	Julianne	and	Mary	MacKillop	…	 
Thus far in Victoria, we have… 

• clocked up 3993 kms 
• visited 24 schools 
• given 64 sessions 
• met 4705 children 
• slept in 19 beds! 

We’re having a wonderful time!   
Many thanks to all the Victorians we met along the way—for their wonderful hospitality and  
support. We’re continuing the journey now into Tasmania for 2 weeks.  
If you spot the van in Tassie ... please come up and say hello!  Catch up on our travel and  
activities—any time, any day—on Facebook. 

Much love from us both!    Julianne 

This is me,  pictured with Mary MacKillop and Sharon Teresa rsj, my Victorian companion,  
at last year’s launch of the Travelling Sisters’ Roadshow at the Melbourne Town Hall.  

This year, the bus has a new look.  Definitely sƟll very eye-catching!! 

 A visit to St Peter's School, Clayton today. 
Thank you for your fundraising for the  

Mary  MacKillop FoundaƟon. 

St Mary's School in Newborough heard 
about many of the 'small life changing 
projects". These shoes belong to Daniel 
who was helped by the "Food Insecurity: 
Mee ng the Most Basic Needs" Project at 
Dingley Village Advice Bureau. 

We surprised Kath and Kevin,  Sr Mary Davis’s 
parents, while we were in Morwell! 


